
MAYOR’S REPORT 

SEPTEMBER 13, 2024 

 

 

• Met with Town staff on various issues 

• Answered resident emails 

• Met With Code Enforcement Officer and resident over parking issue 

• Interviewed over Zoom by graduate student from Oregon State 

• Attended Annual Lifeguard Awards 

• Assisted Town Manager on FOIA request response 

• Orientation meeting with new Council member 

• Hosted Coffee with the Mayor 

• Met with Councilman Shields regarding proposed safety committee 

• Attended reception for outgoing Bethany Beach Mayor Hardiman 

• Prepared email blasts, mayor’s newsletter, workshop presentation, articles for Breeze 

newsletter 

• Zoom call with consultant and CWQC Chair and Liaison 

• Attended SBHS event at York Road 

• Held Resiliency Committee meeting and met with consulting engineer 

• Attended SCAT dinner 

 

 


